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Once again, we were surprised with a large group picture of Flight #41's trip to WA!  Thank you so much - 
there are so many memories from this trip that the veteran's and families can relive.  What a great 
organization - we will be eternally grateful to you and  all those who keep this going!  Take care. 
Maureen Borchardt and Jim 

 


